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           The PG and Research Department of English organised Dr. Mary 

Josheela’s Endowment Lecture on 27/10/2022 at 1.30 p.m. Dr. Antony Prakash 

Babila, Assistant Professor of Tamil, Holy Cross College (Autonomous), 

Nagercoil was the resource person. She delivered a lecture on “History and 

Facts of Kanyakumari”. It was an informative and interesting session. The 

programme began with a prayer song. The English Club President, Daislin 

Dinosha welcomed the gathering. Sherina Joe, the English Club Secretary read 

the report of the previous meeting. Dr. Selva Mary Gokila highlighted the 

importance of the Endowment Lecture. The programme ended with the vote of 

thanks by Amitta Albert of III B.A. English Literature. Around 250 students 

benefitted from the programme. Antoinette Mourine from II M.A. English 

Literature served as the Master of Ceremony. 

 


